Minutes for the Lake Forest Community Association
Board Meeting
March 9, 2006

Bev called the meeting to order at 7:36 p.m.

Board Members present: Bev Franklin, Evelyn Hempstead, Jim Evans, Dave Wilson,
Harry Hopkins, Steve Gilbert. Absent were Gloria Flick, Bill Ethington, and Wes
Cox.

The minutes from last month's meeting were approved as written.

The General Meeting is Tue 13 June '06 at the Pohick Regional Library.

Evelyn reported that a shed was constructed at a home on Maritime Lane that was not
approved. Harry will visit the property to view the shed before taking any action.
The spring yard sale will be Sat 20 May. Gloria is coordinating the yard sales. The
Community Day will be Sat 16 Sept. The fall yard sale is scheduled for Sat 14 Oct.
Evelyn will coordinate to have the Community landscaper spread the mulch at the
entrances this year, instead of relying on volunteer labor from the Board. The labor
estimate for the spreading of the mulch is $75.

We discussed the visibility of the community web site on search engines, and decided
to have Harry remove the spider/robot blocks so that search engines will be able to
find our community web site.

Harry provided an ARC report and provided a status of all open projects. The status
is available on the community web site.

Next meeting is Thurs 13 Apr at Bev's; 7:30 pm.

Meeting adjourned at 8:17.



